
      Watershed Bus Tour 

Free Public Event– Please Plan to Attend– Limited Space 

Registration is Required @ https://go.illinois.edu/BusTour 

Saturday June 15, 2024 Time 8:15 a.m.– 2 p.m. 
The charter bus will load at the Genoa City Hall parking lot 333 East First Street 

LUNCH WILL BE PROVIDED       

If you live or own property within the Central South Branch of the Kishwaukee River Watershed, 

the Deer Creek and Bull Run Creek watersheds (please see map below) this is to inform you that 

the Watershed Steering Committee will be hosting a watershed bus tour on June 15th, 2024 from 

8:15a.m.– 2p.m.  

Understanding the attributes of the watershed you live in is an important step in how to manage 

it. We will spend the day visiting with professionals that will provide educational information on 

treating wastewater, water quality testing in the river, water quality evaluation, Agriculture Best 

Management Practices, understanding wetlands, and the geology of the watershed.  

Past watershed bus tours have proven to be very informative to the participants and we hope that 

you can spend the day with us. Registration deadline is June 11, 2024.  Limited to 50 participants. 

There will be some walking involved as part of the tour.  

This event is hosted by the 

Watershed Steering      

Committee of the Central 

South Branch of the       

Kishwaukee River Watershed.  

Funding for this project       

provided,  in part, by the      

Illinois Environmental    

Protection Agency through 

Section 319 of 

the Clean      

Water Act. 

Project No. S3192205 
www.dekalbcountywatersheds-il.org 

815-756-3234 ext. 9488

https://registration.extension.illinois.edu/start/watershed-bus-tour

